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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

 

Hopefully the weather will start to get a bit warmer soon – it was certainly very cold at Cross 

Country on Monday!  However, the weather has not stopped the children from continuing to show 

perseverance and resilience – there has definitely been lots of determination showed this week. A 

reminder that the children break up today and return on Monday 24th February.   

Take care and have a lovely break.  Mr. Wilkinson 

 

Sports Update 

A huge well done to the 51 children who represented the school in 

Monday’s cross country races.  Everyone definitely showed our school 

values (especially courage) and all of the children should feel 

extremely proud of their effort.  They were all a real credit to our 

school especially the way they supported and encouraged each other.  

 

Last Friday, the football ‘A’ team took part in a competition and got 

through to the final. Unfortunately, they lost on penalties; however, 

they should all feel proud of their performances. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices & Reminders 

This half-term’s Home Learning 

Challenge focus is Art and you can find 

more information at: 

download.asp 

----------------------------------------------- 

World Book Day – Thursday 6th March – 

Our theme is ‘Fantastic Fiction’. You will 

find a copy of the letter: 

download.asp 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Our next Parents/Carers meetings are 

going to be held on Tuesday 25th March 

(end of the school day until 6:30pm) and 

Wednesday 26th March (end of school 

day until 4:30pm).   

There will be a letter with further details 

sent out after the holiday. 

 

 

Safer Internet Day 

Safer Internet Day 

2025 took place on 

Tuesday with learning 

based around the theme 

‘Too good to be true? 

Protecting yourself and 

others from scams 

online‘. In their 

computing lessons this 

week, the children have 

focused on this 

year's theme – 

identifying scams and 

learning how to avoid 

them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject Showcase – Wednesday 2nd April 

The children are going to be showcasing their 

learning from either history or geography next half-

term.  This is an opportunity for you to come and 

find out what the children have been learning. 

 

Year 4: 9:30am – 10:10am 

 

Year 3: 10:40am – 11:20am 

 

Year 5: 1:20pm – 2:00pm 

 

Year 6: 2:20pm – 3:00pm 

 

 

http://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/
https://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=310&type=pdf
https://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=314&type=pdf

